
Educational Talent Search (ETS) FAQ 
 

How do I access an Educational Talent Search application and program brochure?  
Students and parents interested in enrolling in the ETS program can download an ETS application as well 
as a program brochure at https://www.imperial.edu/students/talent-search/ 
 
How do I turn in a completed ETS application? 
During the closure of IVC and limited access to our program staff, students and parents can submit a 
completed application via email. Please scan the application and supporting attached documentation 
and email it to myriam.fletes@imperial.edu or fax it to 760-355-6143; at a later time, you will be asked 
to submit the original document(s). 
 
How will I know my child has been accepted into the Educational Talent Search program? 
Parents and students will be notified by regular mail that the student has been accepted into the 
program.  
 
Whom can I speak to regarding the Educational Talent Search program services? 
To speak to an ETS staff member, please call 760-355-6109. If no one is available to speak to you 
directly, please do not hesitate to leave a message and someone will call you as soon as possible. 
 
How will the student receive program services? 
Normal program services are provided during workshops and one-to-one sessions depending on the 
services. During the closure of IVC and limited access to our program staff, services will be provided via 
online conferencing services.  Participants will be notified as to how to access these online services. 
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